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Kick Off Partner Meeting 

 

We are pleased to announce that the "Greenathon in VET" project has been selected for funding 

within the Erasmus+ Vocational Education and Training program. Over the next 24 months, starting in 

November 2023, trainings and a learning platform will be developed in the field of green, sustainable, 

and climate-neutral terminology. 

The "Greenathon in VET"  project comprises a consortium of 7 partners, including Slovakia 

(Taliansko Slovenska Obchodna Komora), Hungary (CAM Consulting Szolgáltató Korlátolt 

Felelősségű Társaság), Malta (Projects in Motion Ltd), Romania (Colegiul Stefan Odobleja), Turkey 

(EDUJI ARAŞTIRMA GELİŞTİRME YAZILIM TASARIM VE DANIŞMANLIK A.Ş.), Ireland 

(Cork Education and Training Board), and Madeira/Portugal (Associação Promotora do Ensino 

Livre). 

On November 13, 2023, project partners organized the first physical partner meeting event in 

Bratislava, Slovakia. It was the initial opportunity for most of our partners to meet and exchange 

ideas. 

Furthermore, partners discussed the first stage of the project lifecycle. They selected the project logo, 

agreed on a website and platform available in six languages not only for project partners but 



especially for students and teachers. The agenda of the meeting was dedicated to promotion and 

communication tools to ensure the appropriate flow of outcomes. 
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